
Hi there -  
 
I’m writing to urge that SB 320 move through the Legislature this session. 
 
It has one obvious flaw – ensuring that the people of Malheur County get to have a say regarding their 
unique situation. But overall, Oregonians will be better-served by never changing their clocks, and 
having later sunsets in the winter months. 
 
Best, 
 
Nick Christensen 
 


